تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية





حل أسئلة الاختبار التجريبي الموحد وفق الهِيكل الوزاري منهج أكسس

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف الخامس ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← حلول ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 27-11-2024 15:56:01

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي ا للمدرس

المزيد من مادة لغة انجليزية:

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف الخامس











صفحة المناهج الإماراتية على فيسببوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الخامس والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول

د من الملقات بحسب الصف الحامس والمادة لغه الجليرية في الفصل الأول	المري
أسئلة الاختبار التجريبي الموحد وفق الهيكل الوزاري منهج أكسس	1
حل الكراسة التدريبية للاختبار النهائي وفق الهيكل الوزاري	2
الكراسة التدريبية للاختبار النهائي وفق الهيكل الوزاري	3
مراجعة أسئلة الهيكل الوزاري منهج أكسس المستوى 2.2 متبوعة بالإجابات	4
أسئلة اختبار تجريبي مع إجابات نموذجية المسار المتقدم	5

وزارة التربية والتعليم الفرع المدرسي الأول النطاق المدرسي 2 – 2

Level 2.2

Answer Key

G5		English	T1 -2024-2025
Part	1A	Read the texts (1-3) Draw a line to the corre used only once . There are two pictures you dexample.	
Examp	le]	It is a sunny day. It is not a cloudy day.	
1.	Не	e lives in a house, not in a flat.	
2.	She h	nas striaght hair. She doesn't have curly hair.	
3.	Не	always goes to the park. He doesn't go to the b	each

وزارة التربية والتعليم الفرع المدرسي الأول النطاق المدرسي 2 – 2

G5	English	T1 -2024-2025

Part 1B

Read the text and circle the correct word(s) to complete the sentences.

There is one example.

(10 marks)

Amal's house

Amal and her family live **Example.** (on (in) under) Dubai.

1: (Their, his, our)house is big.2: There(is / are / am)three living rooms, two bedrooms and a kitchen.3:Amal (has/have/having) her own bedroom.4:she (always, sometimes, never) studies in her bedroom. She always studies in the living room with her sisters.5: (He, she, they)always help her. They like reading stories and drwaing.

Part 2A Match the paragraphs with the titles. There are two titles you don't need. (12 marks)

1. I always drink coffee before I go to school. I sometimes have it with my dinner too. I love my coffee with a little bit of milk.	В	A.	What my family looks like
2. I live in a big villa with my three sisters and four brothers. There are seven rooms. We have eight bedrooms and three bathrooms.	D	В.	My favorite drink
3. I like playing when the weather is warm. My cousin and I love to swim at the beach. Sometimes I go camping to the desert with my dad. I like walking up the mountains with my friends too.	E	С.	My neighborhood
4. My parents have long hair. My brother has short hair and my sister has curly hair. We all have brown eyes.	A	D.	My house
		Е.	Things to do outside
		F.	My favorite person

Vision: To become an innovative leader of public education and a role model for the world. الرؤية: تعليم حكومي مبتكر وربادي يمثل نموذج يحتذى به عالمياً.

G5		English				T	1 -2024-2025	
Part 2B Choose the correct word to complete the text. There are words you don't need. (14 marks)								
flat	schoo	ol	Parents	live	brother's	never	kind	always
My name is Jamal. I live with my family in a big _villa Myparents are teachers. They work at a very big _school In Dubai. My brother' name is Ali. He is very helpful. He always helps me when I have homework. My cousins live in England. They don't visit us in summer. I love my cousins. They are very _ kind _								
Part	3	Rea	d the text	s and ans	wer the qu	estion <u>(s)</u>	below.	as)
Text 1.								

Text 1:

Ali and his brothers like playing in the park. They don't like going to the malls or the cafes. In September and October, when the weather is hot, they always swim in the swimming pool.in the winter, they go camping in the desert with their parents or sometimes they go to the zoo.

1Ali and his brotherswim in the swimming pool......in September.

2: What is the text about:

A: going to the café.

B: Free time with family.

C: Camping in the summer.

Text 2:

Omar is a science teacher. His school is opposite his house and next to the hospital. He teaches grade 5. Every day, they learn new things and have fun. They don't speak English in the science class.

- 1: Omar's house isopposite.....his school.
- 2: What is the best title for the text:
- A: Speaking English
- B: Going to the hospital
- C: working in a school

Writing

Look at the picture. Answer the questions using words from the box. For questions 1-4 write one sentence or more. For question 5, write three or four sentences.

(40 marks)

villa	flat	Palace	mosque	two	three	four	kitchen	bedroom	house
beautiful	big	Shop	Swimming	Garden	balcony	trees	beds	desks	sofas
			pool						



1:	What types	of houses	do you	live in?
----	------------	-----------	--------	----------

- 2: How many living rooms are there in your house?
- 3: What is next to your house?
- 4: What do you have in the living room?
- 5: Can you describe your dream house:

Refer to the Writing Rubrics attached

Task completion	Use of vocabulary	Punctation	Spelling	Handwriting	Total
					40
8	8	8	8	8	40

Vision: To become an innovative leader of public education and a role model for the world. الرؤية: تعليم حكومي مبتكر وربادي يمثل نموذج يحتذى به عالمياً.